
 

 

 
 
6th July 2021 
 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Re: EYFS Immersion day 
 
As part of our history curriculum, each year group will be running a day in which the children 
revisit a topic that they have previously learnt about in history. The aim of this day is to allow the 
children to recap their prior learning and make links between this and their current history topics. 
The day will consist of a variety of hands-on activities, some of which will take place outside on 
the field. 
 
Our immersion day will be on Thursday15th July and our topic is Dinosaurs. The children should 
arrive in school at their usual time and in correct school uniform.  
 
If your child has a dinosaur related toy/book or item of interest they would like to share with their 
class they can bring this in for show and tell on this day. 
 
If you have any further questions about the day, please contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

EYFS team 
 


